- Parks &
‘Recreation
TOWNSHIP OF PEQUANNOCK

December 29, 2022

Attention Women Golfers:

Believe it or not, it is that time of the year again to start thinking about the 2023 Golf Season. It's our
hope that you enjoy this league and find it a great way to improve your game and enjoy the camaraderie
of old or new friends.

Parks and Recreation will begin accepting registrations for the PTWGL beginning January 1, 2023
through February 24, 2023. The season will start the week of April 24** and run 18 weeks (Monday
flights will start on April 17w).

Please return the enclosed registration form with your check of $50 for residents and $60 for non-
residents made payable to Pequannock Parks and Recreation. All registrations must be received by
February 24, 2023.

The League’s General Meeting will be held on Monday March 27, 2023 at 7 PM at the Senior House,
adjacent to Town Hall (location, time, and date subject to change). This meeting is for all members. Itis
important to attend, as this is when schedules and handbooks are handed out. Special events, such as
the Scramble and the Awards Dinner, will also be discussed.

Please feel free to spread the word to your friends and family. The League has several flights available
for all skill levels. Refer them to our website: WWW.PTWGL.COM. Please get your registration in ASAP
as spaces may fill up quickly and are on a first come first serve basis.

Please note, if our season is postponed or cancelled, all members will have the following options:

1. Full refund

2. Option to be a Sub only for the season

3. If season is postponed, then starting the second half

All three options will not cause a member to lose their place in their flight.

If you have any question, please feel free to contact me at ptwglnj@gmail.com. | look forward to having
everyone back again for the upcoming season.

Yours Truly,

Christa de Vinck
President, PTWGL



